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Name

Rudy Carrico

Address

100 Washington Avenue

La Plata, Maryland 20646
Phone

3017522991

Email

r.c.law@comcast.net

Are you:

Neutral

Comment

There is a water problem. It a serious water problem at the intersection of Washington Avenue and Baltimore Street
in La Plata, Charles County, Maryland. It is my understanding that the County owns Washington Avenue and Talbot
Street. It is my understanding that the Town of La Plata owns Baltimore Street. It is also my understanding that the
storm water is all tied together. It is also my understanding that when the County built the county District Court
building, the storm water management problem became even worse. It is my understanding that there is a library
planned to be built or constructed in close proximity to my office located at 100 Washington Avenue, La Plata,
Charles County, Maryland. | am requesting that the County address this storm water management problem now. In
the alternative | am requesting that the County and the Town of La Plata address this storm water problem NOW!
Respectfully submitted. Rudy A. Carrico, Jr. Attorney Licensed to practice law in the State of Maryland since 1985
100 Washington Ave La Plata, MD 20646 Please find attached hereto videos and photographs taken on July 5, 2022
showing the serious impact that the rain had on the intersection of Washington Avenue and Baltimore Street on or
about July 5, 2022
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Thank you,
Charles County, MD
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